
Duffy-Poule is proud to be partnering  
with the St. Vincent de Paul Society of 
Attleboro for our annual backpack and 
lunchbox drive to benefit area children.  
We are asking for help from the commu-
nity to donate new backpacks and lunch 
boxes to our funeral home located  
at 20 Peck Street in Attleboro, MA.

We have a drop box by the door of the funeral 
home where you may leave the backpacks  
and lunch boxes. Duffy-Poule will then fill  
all the backpacks with school supplies to  
be donated to the St. Vincent de Paul  
Society for distribution the final week  
of August.

August 9 thru August 26


